
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What another busy week packed full of fantastic learning as well as preparations 
and excitement for Christmas.  This week children have been immersed in book            
talk about the story ‘The Lion Inside’ as well as some fantastic writing about the 
story. In phonics the children have learnt the sounds ‘th’ and ‘z’ and we have also 
had so much fun and laughter performing our Nativity and trip to the theatre. 

 “People can feel scared and 
sad at the same time. I 
think that’s how mouse will 
feel.” Albie 

The children used the Lego Express to show how the 
characters in the story might have been feeling at 
different parts of the story. “This face could be     
angry but maybe he’s being brave and he’s showing 
strong arms.” Theo  

 

The children looked great in their costumes for our Nativity. They were 
very confident saying their lines and also sang beautifully. Well done 
everyone! 

 

 

 

 


